
 
From: Nancy Henderson [mailto:nhenderson@westvancouver.ca] On Behalf Of Mary-Ann Booth 

Sent: January-15-21 9:53 AM 
To: Bowinn Ma (bowinn.ma.MLA@leg.bc.ca); Brodie, Malcolm; Mayor George Harvie; Stewart, Richard; 

Mayor; 'doug.mccallum@surrey.ca'; Mayor Linda Buchanan; 'kennedy.stewart@vancouver.ca' 
Subject: FW: Letter from Minister of Finance re: split assessment 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account 
information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to 
phishing@burnaby.ca 

 

Hello everyone, 
 
Please find attached a letter sent to Mayor Booth in response to her letter sent to 
the Minister of Finance in September regarding split assessment, FYI.   Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy Henderson 
Administrative Assistant 
Mayor Booth | District of West Vancouver 
t:  604-925-7003 

 
In respect and gratitude, I recognize that I live, work and play on the traditional, ancestral, and unceded territories of the Coast 
Salish People.  We recognize and respect them as nations in this territory and their connection to the lands and waters around us 
since time immemorial. 
 

This email and any files transmitted with it are considered confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom they are intended. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the intended 
recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of 
this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of 
this email and attachment(s). Thank you. 
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